
Women’s Morning Tea 

Please join us at Southside UC @Mt Gravatt on 

Saturday, July 3rd to hear from Di Perkins on the 

topic of:  ‘Our Footsteps are Directed’. 

Di and Bill Perkins now live in 

Brisbane, though they spent 

25 wonderful years in North-

West Queensland.  Studying 

externally from UQ, Di began 

to write, an occupation that 

has become a passion.  A 

series of events occurred in 

1988 that Di could only 

determine to be 

miraculous.  The cumulative 

effect of many "what ifs", 

convinced Di that Our 

Footsteps are Directed.  Join                        

her on this amazing journey. 

Enjoy a lovely morning tea, but most importantly fellowship, in a 

friendly atmosphere from 9.30am for 10.00am start. A small 

donation to cover costs would be appreciated. 

For catering purposes please register online by Thursday,July 1st via 

https://southsideuc.ucareapp.com/forms/204/embed  

or via phone to SSUC office 38487093 or  

Viv Valentine  0408 789 115 

https://southsideuc.ucareapp.com/forms/204/embed

